
HOUSE SUBCOMMITTEE REPORT         March 31, 2021 
 
 
Your House Judiciary Subcommittee on Civil Law to whom was referred HB 2177 relating 
to state court technology fees, having had the same under consideration, respectfully 
reports it back recommending: 
 

ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS AND RETURN TO FULL COMMITTEE WITHOUT 
RECOMMENDATION 
-1 Amendments 

 
 
Sub-committee voting information: 
VOTING AYE:  HELM, KROPF, MORGAN, WALLAN, POWER 
VOTING NAY: 
EXCUSED: 
ABSENT: 


